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Joey,

Thank you for taking my call today. As mentioned, we will be applying for a noise variance for the
Mitchell Rd. Industrial job (formerly Watkins Rd. Industrial). We are anticipating the work to be done
between the dates of 12/15 and 2/15, between the hours of 10 pm and sunrise. This will be done
intermittently, with most weeks having 2 to 3 scheduled pours, most of which should not take up the
full time between 10 and sunrise.

This noise will be from concrete pouring and finishing, and trucks entering/leaving the site. It should
not get above 85 dB.

Please let me know if you have any additional questions, and thank you for your help!

Alexandra (Ally) Noble

Assistant Project Manager

THE CONLAN COMPANY
1800 Parkway Place, Suite 1010
Marietta, Georgia 30067
anoble@conlancompany.com
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